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The First International Libori Summer School at Paderborn University (July, 23rd to 28th, 
2017)  
The project Center History of Women Philosophers and Scientists (HWPS) , sponsored 
by the Ministry of Innovation, Higher Education, and Research of North Rhine-
Westphalia, in the Faculty of Arts and Humanities, Department of Philosophy at 
Paderborn University announces The Libori Summer School 2017. It will offer four 
parallel courses held by leading experts in the specific areas which will present, 
investigate, and discuss Women Philosophers and Scientists of various eras. The 
courses take place from Monday, July 24th to Friday, July 28th, 2017. In addition, social 
and evening activities are provided.  
https://historyofwomenphilosophers.org/summer-school/    
The Center for the History of Women Philosophers and Scientists wishes you a merry Christmas! 
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